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I-10 BAYWAY DESIGN-BUILD PROJECT UPDATE NOTIFICATION 
Shortlist for Interviews 

May 19, 2023 

This is notice of the shortlist for interviews for the I-10 Bayway Design-Build Project. 

Listed below are the two teams (shown in alphabetical order) composing the shortlist: 

Proposer Principal and Major Participants 

Kiewit Massman and Traylor, a Joint Venture Kiewit Infrastructure South Co., Massman Construction Co., 
Traylor Bros., Inc., Kiewit Engineering Group Inc., Volkert, 
Weeks Marine Inc., Boh Bros. Construction Co. LLC, Corven 
Engineering Group Inc. 

Mobile Bayway Constructors, a Joint Venture Flatiron Constructors, Inc, The Lane Construction Co., T.Y. 
Lin International, Stantec Consulting, Garver 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
ALDOT reserves the sole right, without incurring any liability, to change any aspect of the proposed procurement described 
above, including the right not to proceed with the procurement and/or the right to proceed in a different manner or on a 
different timeline than as described above. Capitalized terms used but not defined in this letter shall have the meanings set 
forth in the Request for Qualifications and Proposals, I-10 Bayway Design-Build Project, issued September 2, 2022 (the 
“RFQ/RFP”) and addendum.   Nothing in this letter modifies or alters the terms of the RFQ/RFP, including ALDOT’s reserved 
rights thereunder, and such terms shall remain in full force and effect. 
 


